

Michelle Joseph Senior Manager, Verizon Foundation 1 Verizon Way Baskin Ridge, NJ 07920 www.verizonfoundation.org

December 4th, 2014

Cathy Gibbs 9803 Blue Lick Rd Louisville, KY 40229

Dear Principal Gibbs,

On behalf of the Verizon Foundation, it is a pleasure to present the enclosed check for \$20,000 to Knight Middle School to support the Mobile Learning Partnership.

Verizon Foundation is proud support Knight, and we look forward to a productive partnership.

Please recognize our contribution as coming from the "Verizon Foundation".

Sincerely,

Michelle W. Joseph

LWM

Enclosure